
          

           

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

 01253 761022/01253 763601 

The Office is open 8.30am – 4.30pm 

 Stanley Website 

 Synergy Website 

 Office Email Address 

 Facebook Page 

 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

FRIDAY 19TH APRIL 2024 

 

SYNERGY EDUCATION TRUST 

From the 1st April 2024 Stanley became an academy in the 

Synergy Education Trust (SET) which means that we are no 

longer a Blackpool Council maintained school.  We are one of 

the three founder schools of a new multi-academy trust, 

working in a family of like-minded schools who share the same 

values.   

We know that we will work together to ensure that our pupils 

thrive from the opportunities that we are able to provide. Our 

school name, logo and uniform will not change.  We continue 

to be very proud to be Stanley Primary School.  The website for 

the Trust can be viewed here. 

 

 

REMINDERS 

- Please can we remind parents NOT to send ANY TYPE OF 

NUTS/FOOD INCLUDING NUTS into school. 

- Due to the children having no access to water fountains, please 

make sure your child brings a drink of water to school – NO FIZZY 

DRINKS. 

- Our school has a strict ‘No Smoking/Vaping’ policy. Please can we 

remind parents NOT TO SMOKE OR VAPE on our grounds. 

- Please remember, if your child has had a case of sickness or 

diarrhoea, our policy is to stay off for 48 hours since the last episode. 

- To report an absence – please call 01253 761022 and select ‘Option 

1’. Please also let us know in advance of any appointments/reasons 

for collecting your child early. 

- If your child requires medicine to be given in school please email 

us with the following details: 

1. Name of child and class 

2. Name of medicine 

3. Dose 

4. Time to be given 

5. Dates to be given 

ALL MEDICINE SHOULD BE BROUGHT TO AND COLLECTED FROM THE 

OFFICE BY AN ADULT. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.stanleyprimaryschool.com/
http://www.stanleyprimaryschool.com/
https://www.seteducation.org.uk/
https://www.seteducation.org.uk/
mailto:admin@stanley.blackpool.sch.uk
mailto:admin@stanley.blackpool.sch.uk
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089827295647
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089827295647
https://www.seteducation.org.uk/


 

BIG ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

We are SO EXCITED to share the news that we have Dermot O'Leary hosting a 

book event at Stanley on Wednesday 24th April.  The junior children will meet 

Dermot whilst he shares his new book 'Wings of Glory'.  The children will be 

able to purchase a copy of his book which he will sign for them!  If your child 

is in the junior department (Y3-Y6) they should have brought home a letter 

regarding the event with further details. 

 
 

TOWER POWER 2024 - THE ULTIMATE ECO TRIATHLON 
 

Four members of our Eco-Squad sent Jordan Wylie MBE a good luck video 

message this week as he embarked on an amazing expedition.  

Tower Power 2024 will see Jordan attempt to travel from the Leaning Tower of 

Pisa (Italy) to the Eiffel Tower (France) and finish at Blackpool Tower (UK). The 

expedition will be an adventure experiment that he will complete in the most 

sustainable way possible.  He is using a bike made from coppiced wood, a 

kayak made from recycled plastic bottles.  He will be wild camping and 

eating locally sourced food.  He will be wearing recycled clothing and using 

recycled equipment.  Jordan is raising money for the Army Cadet Charitable 

Trust (ACCT) and is also donating money raised towards a very special project 

in memory of Jordan Banks, one of our pupils who tragically had his life cut 

short in May 2021.  We will be following Jordan's progress and hope he raises 

as much money as possible. 

There is more detail about the expedition here with details of how to donate. 
 

ELMER'S BIG PARADE 
We hope you have visited 'Bubbles', our very own Elmer who is currently 

proudly on show in Abingdon Market.  He is such a beautiful creation from our 

children and has a very special JB7 fish on him, painted in memory of Jordan 

Banks. 

The trail is amazing!  If you have not done so already, please download the 

free app 'Elmer Blackpool' from the app store.  You can vote for Bubbles on 

the app.  At the time of writing this, we were third which is fantastic! 

You can also upload a photo to the gallery in the app if you have visited. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.towerpower2024.com/


SWING INTO SPRING LUNCH 

 

 

16TH May 2024. Please book by Thursday 9th May via ParentPay. 

 

 

 

 



USEFUL INFO/FLYERS 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

Operation Encompass now operates throughout Lancashire police force. It helps police and schools work 

together to provide emotional and practical help to children. The system ensures that when police are 

called to an incident of domestic abuse, where there are children in the household who have 

experienced the domestic incident, the police will inform the school (Miss Manson) before the child or 

children arrive the following day. This ensures that the school has up to date relevant information about the 

child’s circumstances and can enable support to be given to the child. 


